
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Session Business 

December 20, 2015 

 

1. The annual Congregational Meeting was scheduled for Sunday, February 14, 2016. 

2. Increased church-wide mailings are planned for 2016.  This is targeted to improve 

communications with everyone, and in particular those members who are not able to attend 

regularly.     

 

   

 

 New Members: Steve and Connie Tibbets by reaffirmation of faith.  Robert Schwinkendorf also 

 by reaffirmation of faith.   


